
November, 14th, 2025 

 

Dear customer 

Naha West Inn 

General Manager 

 

Notice of Revision of Hotel Parking Fees 

 

 

Thank you for visiting Naha West Inn. 

On Wednesday, August, 1st, 2025, we will be revising the parking rates 

for guests staying at the hotel as follows. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

Date of change 

August, 1st, 2025 (Friday) 

 

Details of Revision 

Before revision  : 1,100yen per night (tax included) 

     ↓ 

After revision  : 1,500yen per night (tax included) 


